
Autumn in the Sanctuaries Photo Contest 

 

• This is an amateur photo contest – please, no professional photographers 
(those who sell pictures or who make their living taking pictures). 
 

• Pictures may be taken with cell phones, DSLR’s or point-and-shoot 
cameras.   
 

• Pictures must be from any ASGC sanctuary - Aurora, Novak, Hach-Otis, and 
Molnar, taken during the autumn (not necessarily this year). 
 

• Pictures must be submitted in jpg format (each picture not to exceed  
700 kb) and sent as an attachment to info@clevelandaudubon.org (10 MB 
limit per email).  Please include the sanctuary name in the photo file name. 
 

• All entries must be emailed by November 7, 2020. 
 

• Up to 2 entries per sanctuary, per person. Each entry must be accompanied 
by name, mailing address (to mail prizes), and email address (for contacting 
winners). 
 

• Prizes – a $10 Subway Gift Card for the 1st Place picture from each 
sanctuary. That’s 4 winners! 
 

• All entries become the property of ASGC and may be used on our website 
or in advertising with credit to the photographer. 
  

• Officers and trustees of The Audubon Society of Greater Cleveland, and their 
immediate family members, are not eligible to participate. 

 
 

The decision of the judges is final! 
Good luck! 
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